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Dear Valued Member of CPRE Hampshire,  

2022 Annual General Meeting 

We hope that you are keeping well as we emerge from a difficult couple of years for all of 
us.  

Our AGM will again be held in virtual form using Zoom technology on 23rd April 2022 at 
10:00.    

We are delighted that Craig Bennett, the CEO of the Wildlife Trusts, will be giving a talk on 
‘How the countryside can help tackle the climate emergency’. Craig was previously CEO of 
Friends of the Earth and Deputy Director at The University of Cambridge Institute for 
Sustainability Leadership. There will be an opportunity to ask Craig questions after his talk. 

In order to participate in the AGM you will need to pre-register, so that we can ensure that 
only members attend.  To do this please send an email to admin@cprehampshire.org.uk 
stating that you wish to attend the AGM.  (If you are planning to attend using a friend’s 
internet access, it would be best to send pre-register using the friend’s email). Registration 
will close one week before the start of the meeting, ie by 16th April 2022.    

This year we are doing our best to reduce our environmental footprint, and so the AGM 
documents are not being printed. They are instead available on the website at the following 
web address: https://www.cprehampshire.org.uk/news/cprehants-agm-2022/ 

The documents comprise: 

 Agenda for the 2022 AGM 
 Annual Review of our activities for 2021  
 Accounts for 2021 
 Independent Examiner’s Report on the Accounts 
 Minutes of the 2021 AGM  
 A Proxy Voting Form 
 Instructions on how to use Zoom 

If you wish to be emailed copies of the documents or to receive paper copies of these 
documents, please send an email to admin@cprehampshire.org.uk stating that you would 
like electronic or paper copies and (for the latter) providing the address to which they 
should be sent. 

With best wishes 

 

Boyd McCleary  

Acting Chair 


